
Item 7: BLTB 11 March 2021 – Further update to BLTB on One Year scheme evaluations

MEETING OF THE BERKSHIRE LOCAL TRANSPORT BODY (BLTB) – THURSDAY 11 MARCH 2021

CONTACT OFFICER: Josie Wragg, Chief Executive, Slough Borough Council, Lead Officer to the BLTB

Item 7: Further update to BLTB on One Year scheme evaluations

Purpose of Report

1. To update the report given to the BLTB 12 November 2020.

2. Per section 19 of the agreed BLTB Assurance Framework process:

“Evaluation: Evaluation post implementation. The scheme promoter will publish one- and five- year 
impact reports post scheme opening. These reports will be reviewed by the independent assessor and 
reported to the BLTB.”

3. In the light of ongoing Covid 19 impacts, gathering appropriate and robust data for scheme assessments 
and evaluations are proving difficult. As such, we are recommending that schemes due for current 
evaluations are postponed until a future BLTB meeting when a meaningful report can be presented. 

4. Current schemes due for evaluation are: 

 Scheme 2.21 – Slough: Langley Station Access

 Scheme 2.10 - Slough: A322 Improvements 

 Scheme 2.11 and 2.12 - Reading: Phase 1 & 2 South Reading MRT*

 Scheme 2.15 - Bracknell: Martin’s Heron roundabout

(Italics – per previous report; *RBC have submitted an evaluation report, and this is under Hatch 
Regeneris assessment)

Recommendation

5. You are asked to note the update and await reports from the scheme promoters which will be produced 
in due course.

Conclusion

6. There is no further action required at this point, but all schemes will continue to be monitored against 
required conditions.

Background Papers: None
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